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UNITED.EI'ATIONS PAL:iSTI!J.Z CO13X3SION 

, 
Communication Received by Mr. Federspiel f&m the 
United Kingdom Delegation Concerning the Palestine 

Bud&et for the Year 1948/49 
-. 

The fo&lowing communication, concerning Palestine 

estimates for the financial. year 1948/49, has been received 

by Kr. Pederspiel from Mr. Fletcher-Cooke of the United King- 

dom Delegation, 
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P ' lJNITED KIXGDOb" DELEGATION TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

No.?5/47/48 21 February 1948 

Dear Federspiel, 

May I refer you to paragraph 4 of Sir Alexander Cadoganls 
letter of 20th February, in which he referred to the question of 
the preparation of the Palestine estimates for the financial year 
194w49 0 

, The reply to the enquiry you made on behalf of the Commission 
has now been received fern His L!ajestycs rovcmTent and is as 
followe: 

It is impracticable for the present f%vernment of 
Palestine to prepare R budge,t for the full year 1948/49, 
as estimates of revenue and expenditure must be conditioned 
by the plans and policy of the Cornmiss$on. As the Copmission' 
has already beeri.infonned, a budget is being prepared for thc3 
months of April and May 1948 (with two blank columns so that 
figures after )u!ay 1948may be inserted as required), and 
collection of revenue will, ,so far as is practicable, be con- 
tinued by the present .Mvernr?.ent up to the termination of the 
Kandate. It is'proposed that arrangements for the transfer 
of asseta, including any liquid balance, and liabilities 
should form the subject of discussion with the Cotission. 

\ , 
Yours sincerely, 

Sd) J, Fletcher-Cooke 
\  
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Monsieur Per Federspiel, 
Room 608, * 
Plaza hotel, 
Fifth Avenue & 59th Street, 
New York, 
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